June 15, 2018

Due to the Alameda County Fair being open, we
will NOT have a Sunflower Hill Day at The Stable
Cafe this month. We will be back on July 15 and
look forward to seeing you then!

Although it isn't required, please register here
to sign up for your preferred time-frame.
Pre-registration is helpful for our workers'

~ planning purposes, and so that you don't have to
wait for a table. We really appreciate it!

Our annual gala, Moonlight in the Vines, is coming up on
Saturday, July 28, from 5:30-10:30 p.m.

This year's exciting event will be at Wente Vineyards in .
Livermore! Join us for an evening of fun and surprises Moonllght
under the stars where we will have live music by the Dream IN THE

Posse Band, dancing, fabulous food, award winning wines,
silent & live auction, and much more!

To see all the info on our event, sponsorships and to
purchase tickets, please go to our website. >» -
See you on July 28!

A Celebration to Benefit Sunflower Hill
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Sunflower Hill Gardens Update

We celebrated the completion of another great school year with each of the High School
Transition groups. Every participant was given a Certificate of Appreciation and a Sunflower Hill
Gardens Bandana. If you'd like to see more pictures of our groups and ranchers receiving their
certificates, please go to our Flickr account. We are looking forward to working with our the
summer school groups. Sessions start next week.

"' We have begun harvesting more of our delicious
summer produce, including varieties of summer
squash. Produce is available for purchase
Tuesdays, Fridays, and Saturdays from
10 a.m.-12 p.m. in the Sunflower Hill Gardens
at 455 Olivina Avenue in Livermore.

Our next Family Workday, "First Summer
Harvest," will be Saturday, June 23 from 9:30-
11:30 a.m. More information and registration is
here.
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Our second CEIl volunteer intern is a Livermore native,
Ben Dupuis. Ben just finished his freshman year with
a dual major in Special Education & Elementary
Education at Boise State University, Idaho.

Ben has been working in the garden for over a week
and will be with us through mid-August. We are
thrilled to have Ben join our team!
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